
Georgia has made significant contributions to the drama 
department over the past five years and she will be sorely 
missed. Her commitment to our extra-curricular programme in 
particular has been outstanding and she has certainly shown 
her versatility over the years (sound designer, backstage crew 
member, mic technician, dancer & performer......) Her effort 
and dedication to drama really has been outstanding! Georgia 
is a very talented young lady who has been an excellent 
ambassador for the subject.  Very best of luck for the future 
Georgia.


